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November 16, 2016

Joseph Bagin
6437 S. Howell
Oak Creek, W1 53154

RE: Resolution relating to the permanent historic designation of the property at 1325 North 23rd Street
in the 4th Aldermanic District for Joseph Bagin.

Dear Mr. Bagin:

A public hearing was held by the Historic Preservation Commission on Tuesday, November 15, 2016 to determine
whether or not the proposed designation satisfies the criteria for historic designation in accordance with Section 320-
21 of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances.

At that meeting, the Commission denied the historic designation by a vote of four (4) ayes and zero (0) noes. You
may appeal this decision by filing a written request with the city clerk by December 7%, If you have any questions
relating to this process, please contact Linda Elmer, Staff Assistant to the Commission, at 414-286.2231.

Sincerely,
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